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Dear Parents/Carers,

On Wednesday 8™ March, the children in year one are going on an exciting trip to
Wollaton Hall. As part of our History work, we are learning all about Mary Anning, a
famous palaeontologist.

We will get a coach to and from Wollaton, take part in a workshop about Mary
Anning and look around the different exhibits in the hall. .

The cost is £13.00 per pupil. Please pay online via the school Scopay system.

We hope that the children will learn lots and really enjoy the visit. We will be leaving
school at 9:30am, so children can be dropped off as normal in the morning. We will
be returning to school at 3.00pm so children can also be collected as normal. As we
will be out of school all day, please ensure that your child brings a packed lunch on
this day. If your child is entitled to a Free School Meal and you require a packed
lunch, please ensure this is ordered with the office by Tuesday 28" February 2023.
Your child will also need to wear a warm, waterproof coat.

Thank you for your continuing support.

Kind regards,

The Year 1 Team
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